Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association Minutes
alamoareacpa@gmail.com
19 March 2013

· Meeting at Las Palapas in City of Windcrest was called into order with 10 members and 6 visitors in attendance.
 
· Community Response to Active Shooter Presentation introduced and narrated by UT System Police.  Several discussions and perspectives introduced and considered for future development to accommodate various communities requesting need for information/training to develop universal response.   Concerns for liability and risks in providing information being evaluated and researched further.

· Via Transit Police report their latest concern have been with “Thefts” of electronics from distracted patrons, unaware of vulnerabilities in keeping high-dollar electronics exposed to “snatching & grab” thieves.  Via reminds members in L/E they have great resource in video technology and is a resource they are gracious in sharing.


· Summer Conference 2013, set for League City, AACPA has 4 scholarships which are designed to support members with registration fees.  If you know of worthy members please send email to Paul Gonzales to request scholarship.  Criteria for consideration will be based on need, meeting attendance, and minimum 1 year membership for consideration.

· 2015, will mark the 40th Anniversary Crime Prevention Association, seeking to secure Hotel bids, door prize donations; seeking ideas and recommendations for fund raisers.  Congratulations Officer Paul Morales, Trinity University PD, winning the drawing.

· Members are reminded every January membership fees are due

· Thank you to LoJack for donating 1 year subscription service for meeting drawing.   

· Board members voted on outstanding financial matters due payment and concluded on agreeing on clearing debts.


